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No on your purposing to shelter housing. Montavilla area has been disrupted enough by campers
and homeless wishing to enjoy the generosity of residents of this neighborhood. If you have tried to
cohabit with these individuals it is evident that most of them should be housed in resident facilities
and under medical and mental supervision. 
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